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Dear Families  
 
Thank you for all of your support this half term.  
 
As you know October is Black History Month and we have had lots of              
engaging and fun learning experiences across the whole school, including 
some amazing African drumming sessions, .    
 
NHS dental screening is due to take place at school during November.  
Some of you will have received a consent form this week, others will be sent 
home after the half term break.  Please return your child’s form as soon as             
possible.  The first session takes place on 3rd November.  
 
You will also have received hearing screening consent forms this week. This 
consent is part of the school’s hearing screening programme. It is separate 
from the NHS pilot programme we run last year and it is used to develop an 
annual follow up to further develop our understanding of our students’           
hearing in order to better to support their learning and communication.  If 
you have any questions about the hearing checks please contact Bela, 
Nafsika or Diego using the email addresses on the consent form and letter.  
 
School reopens at 9.50am on Monday 30th October.  
Have a lovely half term break.  

 
 

 Events and dates to            
remember  

   
 

Half Term  
Monday 23rd October –

Friday 27th October  
 
 

Dental Screening  
3rd, 10th & 17th              

November 
 
 

 

Life after Linden Lodge: school to college, a parent’s perspective 

Wednesday, Nov 01 at 8:00 PM - 9:00 PM 
 

We know the transition from school to college can be exciting but also daunting. 
C@LL is delighted to invite all parents, carers and staff to a virtual talk from a past 
Linden Lodge parent who has been through it. Join us via Zoom on Wednesday 

1st November at 8pm to hear Ashling Barve, mum to Kiera, share her experiences of the process and 
timings, what to look for in a college, pitfalls and top tips. You may have attended a similar C@LL event 
in the past but this year Ashling will be sharing some new insights on working with external bodies such 
as local authorities, social care and Integrated Care Boards to get the right outcome for your child. We 
won’t cover Linden Lodge or specific local authority processes, but you'll be able to ask lots of questions 
on the parent perspective. 
 
So, whether you’re about to go through this transition or are curious for future years, please let us know 
if you're coming and join us via the Zoom link on Classlist.  

https://www.lindenlodge.wandsworth.sch.uk


Learning at Linden  
 
Minerva Mental Health Assembly  

 
The Minerva centre were visited by Kings College where they                 
delivered an assembly on Mental Health and strategies of how to 
deal with different situations.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Spooky Science!  
 
The Science department are welcoming ‘Nutty Scientists’ for a spooky Halloween themed Science       
workshop on Wednesday 1

st
 November! We look forward to an engaging and immersive learning 

experience.  
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Black History Month in Residential  
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 Black History Month In the Primary Department 
 
Harp class explored various African patterns and enjoyed exploring and counting the dried pasta as 
they developed their fine motor skills to control their paint brush to paint and create their pasta                      
jewellery. Some children where even confident enough to enjoy the sensory experience by using their 
fingers to dip in the paint to create beautiful unique necklaces. 
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Black History Month In the Secondary Department 
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AAC Awareness Month  
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